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To whom it may concern,

There is no need to regulate leveraged funds more than they are already are. If used correctly
and balanced on a regular schedule they are extremely effective investment tools. When
making your decision please take this opinion into account and put a stop to any new
regulations.

Thank you for your time,
Patrick Ambrose
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